BOM Agreed Report 23.06.25

Sincere thanks to all staff for their diligent support and work this whole academic year
Congratulations to both our Leaving Certificate and Junior Cycle students who successfully
completed their exams. We wish them a restful summer while also wishing for our Leaving
Cert. class of 2025 the very best with their future.

Thank you to all staff for their hard work, diligence, and professionalism this year. We wish
everyone a pleasant, safe, and restful summer break.

e Thank you to all staff for their involvement in extra-curricular and co-curricular activities
e A special well done to all staff on the receiving of the School Empowerment award at the

Google headquarters in London but in particular to those who travelled to receive the award.
Child protection discussed

SSE discussed

Buildings discussed

New appointments ratified

Congratulations to YOK on her appointment as deputy principal.

Finance discussed



